
2020-21 Registration/Home Visit

Registration/home visits will be combined for this year.
● Registration will be on August 12th, as planned on the calendar, but we will run it a little

differently.
○ District wide, the teacher/advisor will contact their students and set a time to meet with

the parents/students for introductions and reconnections.
■ Advisors will call parents to set up a time to visit school for a one on one meeting

on Aug 12th-much like Parent/Teacher Conferences.
■ These will be staggered every 30 minutes.

Initial Call to Plan Meeting
Although we polled/surveyed parents, there might be a few that say they are planning to attend
online/home school.  Ideally, the parent and student would be at the meeting on the 12th since this is a
home visit.  Please follow the procedure below when calling and please remind them that we have to
wear masks in the building.  I hope this makes it easier for you.

During the Meeting
Treat this as a homevisit and first impression. We have to stick together and ensure the parents/students
that we are doing what we can to make the best of the situation at hand.  What would you share with your
advisor about yourself?  What would you ask them? Share their schedule with the students.  JH is set,
but HS can set a time with Ms. Pointon to make changes if need be. Students will need to send an
email or hangout message to Ms. Pointon to schedule a time. Please do not form a line outside
her door.
Also complete/collect the following when applicable:

● Registration online
● T-Shirt Size.
● Lunch Application from Mrs. Stavely.
● Driver’s Form with Vehicle Identification.
● Chromebook Agreement--The actual chromebook will be given out during the first week of school.

Other info. to share:
● First day of school, just bring yourself--No supplies!
● Backpacks will be here the first week of school.



● Seniors/Juniors on Monday and Wednesday; Sophomores/Seniors on Tuesday and Thursday.
● Breakfast and Lunch will be provided on off days.


